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Perform Drama Workshop! 

This week Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 had Perform drama company visit for 

interactive sessions. We had visits from Peter Pan and Captain Hook! The 

children acted out different parts of the story and were involved in some 

treasure hunting games. We had an amazing time with Perform. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



What have Reception been up to? 

This week we welcomed in another mystery reader! We love having 

mystery readers come in every Friday and read a picture book to the 

class.  

Reception have been learning how to take care of the chickens. Our 

chicken champions helped us to feed the chickens, clean their pen and 

learn how to safely lock up as well. We have learnt lots and have done a 

wonderful job! 



Message from the PTA 

It’s countdown to our *St Jude’s Fun Run on Saturday 13th May!* Please save 
the date and spread the word. The more people who come, the more fun and 

money raised for our wonderful school! 
 

1.30pm meet at the tarmac in Brockwell Park for a warm up. 2pm start. Run or 
walk one lap. Fancy dress! Cake sale… It’s a great day out for the families and 
friends of St Jude’s so we hope you’ll join us. We would like to raise as much 

money as possible for our school and children so please share the following link 
to donate online: 

www.peoplesfundraising.com/fundraising/st-judes-fun-run-2023 

Thank you & we look forward to seeing you there!    

   
 

PTA events this term: 

Fun Run:  13th May 
Quiz night: 9th  June 

Summer Fair: 24th June 
 

Nature garden update: 
 

A team of parents have been busy making plans to improve our lovely nature 
garden and chicken area and have been awarded a few grants including to add a 
new planter, water butt, cold frame and purchase edible and woodland plants. 

Please take a look at our progress so far and if you are keen to get involved let us 
know. Any suitable plants you are growing at home are also gratefully received. 

 
Special thanks to Jane, Rosabel, Eve and Olga for writing and securing the grants 
and working hard on the nature garden. And many thanks to Jim Broughton for 

levelled the chicken coop and fitting the edging. Much appreciated! 
 

There has been a change in book change days in Reception. You can find all the 

information you need on Google Classroom or on the letter sent home. 

Happy reading! 

The Reception Team 

Message from the PTA 

Reception Book Change Day 

http://www.peoplesfundraising.com/fundraising/st-judes-fun-run-2023


St Jude’s Nature Garden 

Our wonderful PTA working their magic in the nature garden!  



Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

 

Class Three’s Friday Star is Nate!  
Nate has been 
extremely creative this 
week with his writing 
and wrote a brilliant 
property advert filled 
with prepositions, 
expanded noun 
phrases and imperative 
verbs, great job Nate! 

Class 4 Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Five’s Friday 
Star  Charlie. Charlie 
has worked really hard 
this week in all areas of 
his learning, and has 
been really motivated 
to help others , explain 
his reasoning and 
share ideas. Keep it up! 

Dojo Winners 
  

 With 268 points, this week’s 

 Class dojo winners are: 

 Year 2! 

You got most of your dojos this week  
for  being prepared and helpful, and working 
well together. Well done for a great week! 
 

Reception 

Friday Stars ! 

Class 3 Class 2 

Class 1 

Reception’s Friday Star is  Esther!  
Esther is always showing that she  
is kind and helpful to others, well  
done Esther we are so impressed  
with your brilliant attitude. 

Class One’s Friday Star is Jama!  
Jama has been 
showing kindness to 
lots of his peers and 
making sure he has 
been 
playing with them at 
play times.  
Great work! 

Class Two’s Friday 
Star is  Chloe!  
Chloe has worked 
really hard this  
week on her maths. 
She has really  
impressed us with her 
arithmetic skills,  
great job  Chloe! 

Class 4  

Class Four ’s Friday Star 
is  Olive. Olive has impressed 
us with her writing this week 
by ensuring she used 
ambitious word choices when 
describing Augustus Gloop, 
from our class text Charlie 
and the Chocolate Factory.  
She really challenged herself to  
produce her best writing! Well done Olive. 

 

Class 5 

Class 6 

Class Six’s Friday Star is  A’Zaira.  
A’Zaira has shown so much  
motivation and resilience during  
mocks SATs week. Miss 
cleish and Miss Heron 
are so impressed by 
how hard she has been 
working - keep it up 
A’Zaira! 
 
  

 

Reception 



 

 

 

Each week, the staff nominate children to be our Saints  and Workers of the Week.  

 

Saints of the Week are children who have worked really hard to live out our Christian 
school values: 

 We work well together 

 We are prepared and helpful 

 We are resilient  

 We are there for one another 

 We celebrate each others’ success 

 

Saints and Workers of the Week 

Saint of the Week 

 

Worker of the Week 

 

Saint of the Week 

Jama, Year 1 

For looking after two injured children at 

playtime and showing huge kindness. 

Worker of the Week 

Heath, Year 6 

Working so hard during his assessments 

during mock SATS, especially in maths. 



Half term:  

Break up Friday 26th May 

Back to school Monday 5th June 

 

Summer holiday:  

Break up Thursday 20th July (children leave at 1.30pm) 

Back to School Wednesday 6th September (staff INSET days Monday 4th and Tuesday 

5th September) 

 

Class Assemblies—9.05am in the school hall 

Reception— Tuesday 4th July 

Year 1— Tuesday 27th June  

Year 3—Tuesday 23rd May 

Year 4—Tuesday 16th May 

Year 5—Tuesday 13th June 

 

Trips, Visits and Workshops 

Year 5 Meet the teacher meeting—Thursday 4th May 5.00pm—5.30pm 

Year 3 Trip to Streatham Synagogue— Thursday 11th May 

Year 6 Post-SATs trip to Brockwell Park—Friday 12th May 

Year 5 Performance for ‘Before The Firebird’ music project at St John’s Angell Town 

Primary School—Wednesday 17th May 

Year 6 Trip to see The Lion King—Wednesday 17th May 

Year 5 Royal Festival Hall Music Concert—Wednesday 24th May 

 

Whole School Events: 

Fun Run— Saturday 13th May, 1.30pm in Brockwell Park 

Summer Fair—Saturday 24th June, 12.00-3.30pm 

Quiz Night—Friday 9th June (Time to be confirmed) 

Important Dates 



Special Educational Needs & Disabilities 

Surgery 

Hello parents, carers and friends of St Jude’s!  

In case we have not met, my name is Ms Fender. I am the SENDCo (Special 

Educational Needs and Disabilities Co-ordinator). 

I look forward to meeting or speaking with you at my SEND Surgery. These 

sessions are open to any parent or carer who has concerns that their child 

may be struggling to learn as a result of illness, have an existing learning 

condition, anxiety or something else… 

Who? Parents or Carers can meet with Ms Fender 

Why? My working days are Mondays, Thursdays and Fridays, so I would like 

to offer a time solely dedicated to meeting with you about your concerns 

regarding your child’s challenges to access the curriculum.  

Where? You can choose to meet face-to-face or via telephone 

When? First Friday of the month  

Time? 10 minute slots between 09:30 and 12:30 

How? Telephone the Office and request to book for SEND surgery. Bookings 

can be made on the week of the surgery.  

Further support and information on the SEND Local Offer can be found on the 

schools website. 

 Next SEND Surgery: Friday 5th May 



 

 




